
 
Principal: Mrs N Treacy 

PA to Principal:  Miss Z Taylor  
Reeves Way 

Peterborough 
PE1 5LQ 

Telephone: 01733 821440   
Email:  cpa_enquiries@cityofpeterboroughacademy.org 

                    Website:  www.cityofpeterboroughacademy.org 

                                       @CityofPeterAcad 
 

This letter is available in a different language upon request 

   

Part of Greenwood Academies Trust 
 

 The Greenwood Academies Trust is a Company Limited by Guarantee, registered in England and Wales, registered number 06864339.   
A list of Directors is available for inspection at the registered office, Greenwood House, Private Road No 2, Colwick Quays Business Park, Nottingham NG4 2JY. 

Further information about us is available at http://www.greenwoodacademies.org 

 

Public 

Public 

 

 

23 April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Re: Year 9 Stamford Fieldwork Trip Friday, 4 July 2025 

 

We would like to invite your child to participate in the Year 9 fieldwork trip to Stamford, scheduled for 

Friday, 4 July 2025. The cost of the trip will be £10 per student to cover transportation expenses.  

Please note that priority will be given to students who have selected Geography as one of their GCSE 

options. The students are expected to return to the Academy by approximately 3:00pm. 

 

The trip will involve data collection in Stamford, focusing specifically on retail in small towns. 

 

Students may wear their own clothes, but they must adhere to Academy dress standards. They should 

bring warm clothing, sturdy footwear, and a waterproof jacket or coat. Please ensure your child has a 

packed lunch and a drink. Students eligible for free school meals will receive a packed lunch from the 

Academy. 

 

To secure a place on this trip, please ensure you complete the form by Friday, 13 June 2025, by following 

this link: https://forms.office.com/e/cU9s8rb7gh 

 

All students who have secured a place will receive information on how to pay for the trip. 

 

The principal reserves the right to remove any pupil from the trip who cannot uphold our high 

standards of dress and behaviour prior to the event taking place. 

 

Should you have any queries please contact the Academy direct on (01733) 821440 or email me at 

vsimpson@cityofpeterboroughacademy.org 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
Vicky Simpson 
Head of Georgraphy  
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